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Monday 26th February 2024 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year, World Book Day falls on Thursday 7th March.  For this day, normal curriculum will be followed, 
however time will be taken to celebrate this national event through reading and literacy focused activities.  
 
Children are also invited to come dressed up as their favourite book character, however we understand that 
the thought of dressing up may not be appealing to all children and that costume design may be an additional 
thing for parents and families to think about! With this in mind, children are also welcome to come dressed 
in their casual/comfy clothes or even a onesie/their pyjamas to be able to relax and enjoy the World Book 
Day activities we will be celebrating on that day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms A Brooks 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


